
SNOW GREAT TO SEE YOU! 

This year, our clinicians want to celebrate the holidays
all month long! We will be doing our annual door
decorating and other holiday-themed activities and
we'd love for your little one to participate. 

We invite you to share with your clinician your
family's holidays and traditions so we may try to
incorporate them into our sessions!

If you do not want your child to participate in holiday-
themed activities, please let your clinician know. 

HOLIDAY CHEER
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While the weather outside may be frightful, we are full
of holiday cheer here at Teamwork Therapies! Our
clinicians and staff are getting into gear to celebrate.
Keep reading to find out what's happening this month!

THIS MONTH AT 
TEAMWORK THERAPIES

CANCELLATION POLICY 
 Insurance and Private pay
families are subject to a $50
cancellation fee for missed
appointments without at least
24-hour notice.  

When scheduling a make up
session, our front desk may
call you with less that 24 hour
notice as therapists may not
know their availability for
make up until the day of.
Make up sessions cannot be
guaranteed, however we will
try our best to accommodate
with any available therapist. 

Please note: Your child’s
therapist has time reserved to
serve your child only during
his/her appointment time. We
do not have childcare service
available, so children who are
regularly picked up late will
lose priority for scheduling.
Similarly, we cannot start
earlier than your designated
appointment time. 

This month we celebrate the
birthday of two of our staff
members! 

Happy birthday to our very
own Natalie Serrato (12/23)
and Krittika Kunda (12/24). 

In observance of Christmas, our office is closed on
Monday 12/26/2022. We are also closed on Monday,
1/2/2023, in observance of New Years Day.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS



TEAMWORK THERAPIES 2022 GIFT GIVING GUIDE

Fever, chills, cough, difficulty breathing, body aches, headaches, loss of taste or smell, sore throat,
congestion, runny nose, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, respiratory difficulties, or sudden rash

Cold and flu season is well underway. In order to keep our clinicians, staff and families safe, we ask
you to practice caution and let us know if  you or someone in your household is experiencing and of
the following symptoms. If so, please cancel or arrange a teletherapy session for that week:

Please call the front office at (925) 399-5796 for Pleasanton or (209) 237-2484 for Tracy, in order to
cancel your therapy session, reschedule or arrange a teletherapy session instead. 

We thank you for your continued support in keeping our staff and families safe! 

ILLNESS PREVENTION POLICY

The Ball &
Hammer Tower
is great for
targeting
requesting.

It's the season of giving! Our early interventionist, speech therapists, and
occupational therapists have come together to compile a list of their favorite toys
and activities! 

Squigz are great
from following
directions and
gross motor
skills.

Spinning Tower
is great for visual
seekers! 

Shape sorters are
great for hand-
eye coordination! 

The Loonie
Launcher is great
for requesting
and bilateral
coordination!

The Aqua Water
Mat is perfect for
fine motor
practice!

Tangoes Jr. is a
fun way to
practice shapes
and imitation.

Twister is great
for following
directions and
body parts!

Practice 
 describing and
inferencing with
Guess Who. 

A great way to
work on turn
taking and fine
motor skills with
Connect 4!


